
  

 

 

 
TCS/GEN/30/2023-24 Date: 18-10-2023 

 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: EMPATHY - العطف  

CIRCULAR: PARENT TEACHER CONTACT SESSION 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 
We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Open House event at TCS. This is a wonderful opportunity 

for you to meet teachers and staff, get an in-depth look at your child's educational journey, and explore 

the school's facilities. We believe that a strong partnership between the school and parents is essential for 

the success of our students, and we look forward to strengthening this partnership with your active 

participation. 

 

Date : 24th October 2023 (Tuesday) 

Time : 07:30 A.M. to 12:00 P.M. Morning session 

  01:00 P.M. to 04:30 P.M. Evening session 

Venue : Respective class room 

 

We encourage you to make the best use of this wonderful session and bring to our notice any questions 

or concerns you may have about your child's education. The Open House at TCS offers an excellent 

chance to build a strong parent-teacher-student partnership, ensuring your child's success. 

 

Your active involvement and support are crucial for your child's development, and we sincerely hope to 

see you at the Open House. Together, we can make a significant difference in the lives of our students. 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact our school 

office. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Open House and are excited to strengthen our partnership in 

educating and nurturing your child. 

 

Request you to clear fee dues of your ward (if any) as of September 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 

 
 
 
 


	Syed Ali Haider Rizvi

